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unlike some other reproductions of classic texts 1
we have not used ocr optical character recognition
as this leads to bad quality books with introduced
typos 2 in books where there are images such as
portraits maps sketches etc we have endeavoured to
keep the quality of these images so they represent
accurately the original artefact although
occasionally there may be certain imperfections
with these old texts we feel they deserve to be
made available for future generations to enjoy
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become a trig master in no time most math and
science study guides are a reflection of the
college professors who write them dry difficult
and pretentious the humongous book of trigonometry
problems is the exception author mike kelley has
taken what appears to be a typical trigonometry
workbook chock full of solved problems more than
750 and made notes in the margins adding missing
steps and simplifying concepts and solutions so
what would be baffling to students is made
perfectly clear no longer will befuddled students
wonder where a particular answer came from or have
to rely on trial and error to solve problems and
by learning how to interpret and solve problems as
they are presented in a standard trigonometry
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those difficult obscure problems that were never
discussed in class but always seem to find their
way onto exams
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popular science gives our readers the information
and tools to improve their technology and their
world the core belief that popular science and our
readers share the future is going to be better and
science and technology are the driving forces that
will help make it better
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